
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: PD Overhang parking pad & Sidewalk     

 Date: 2024-09-10 
 

The PD overhang parking area, along with the sidewalk that wraps around the lower part of the building has become a 
safety hazard over recent months, with parts of the blacktop eroding away to the sidewalk dipping away from the 
building from erosion over time. I’m proposing the blacktop be ripped up, sidewalk be mud jacked, and proper gutters 
be installed to stop further ground erosion on the parking pad. The blacktop would be replaced with concrete, with the 
work for the parking area done by the City of Mauston Streets department. Estimates for the mud jacking of the 
sidewalk and the gutters are attached. The price for the parking area is roughly $2,800. I’m asking for this project to be 
approved with a not to exceed price (NTE) of $5,000, which includes the mud jacking and gutters, to be paid out of the 
Equipment Replacement Building Maintenance fund. If approved, the parking area west of the pillars, mud jacking, and 
gutter work would be done this year yet. The inner most parking area would be done spring of 2025.  


